November 14, 2019

Dear Members of Council

At the Kingsville BIA's Regular Meeting on November 13, 2019 it was discussed adding David Debergh to the BIA Board of Managers to replace Paul Thompson.

David is Paul Thompson's replacement at Libro and would like to fill the position on the BIA Board as well.

On behalf of the BIA Board of Managers, I am requesting that Council amend the appointment by-law to include David Debergh, therefore formally filling our empty board seat.

Respectfully,

Christina Bedal **BIA Coordinator**

CC: KINGSVILLE TOWN COUNCIL

CC: TOWN ADMINISTRATION CC: BIA BOARD MEMBERS